HAVE WE LEARNED ANYTHING FROM KATRINA?

Alliance for Response Forum Update

Presented by the Cultural Emergency Management Team (CEMT)

9:00 - 9:20 A.M.

9:20 - 9:35

9:35 -9:55

9:55 -10:15

10:15 - 10:25

10:25 - 10:45

10:45 -11:05

11:05 -11:30

December 16, 2005

Check-in

Welcoming Remarks
Bernard Margolis, President
Boston Public Library

Arthur Beale, Chair Emeritus
Department of Conservation and Collections Management
Museum of Fine Arts, Boston

Disaster Response: Working within a Government System
Sara J. Wolf, Director

Northeast Museum Services Center

National Park Service

So Many Hurricanes, So Little Time

Jane S. Long, Director

Heritage Emergency National Task Force
Heritage Preservation

Questions from the Floor
Sara Wolf and Jane Long

Break

Protecting Our Commonwealth’s Cultural Heritage
Peter W. Judge, Public Information Officer
Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency

CEMT Initiatives and dPlan
Lori Foley, Director of Field Service
Northeast Document Conservation Center



11:30-11:40
11:40 -11:50
11:50 - 12:00

Questions from the Floor
Peter Judge and Lori Foley

Protecting the Commonwealth’s Public Records
Alan Cote, First Deputy Secretary of State and
Supervisor of Public Records

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Moving Forward
Bernard Margolis, President
Boston Public Library



